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Thursday th December at 200pm_
sk Year 2 children from Clover Hill and Chapel Break

Come and join us al the Church
for a Year 7 Carol Service %
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Please walt at the office no
earlier than 10.20
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. DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!
* ALL OF DECEMBER WEAR CHRISTMAS JUMPER EVERY DAY

-Wed 6th Dec Reception Nativity

-Thursday 7th December Year 2 Carols at the Church - a joint event with

children from Chapel Break - 2.15pm parents invited
4 ' -Nursery sing along 11:30 & 2:30
- -Mon 11th Dec mini Christmas market 3:30pm
' -Tues 12th Dec Flu Immunisations

' -Thurs 14th Dec Christmas lunch

d -Fri 15th Dec Carols on the playground (3pm-3:30pm)

-Tues 19th School disco (3pm- 4pm)
-Wed 20th Dec Early finish 1:30 for Christmas holiday

-Thurs 4th Jan Children return to school

Thursday Friday

SCHOOL LUNCH!I

week commencing 4th December 2023

WEEK 2 &N,
See website for full menu, click d
the link below
School Meals- Clover Hill V.A
Infant & Nursery School
(cloverhillschool.co.uk)

LUNCH ORDERS ‘

*

Please can we remind parents to G/C:

book their child’s lunch each day even
if your child has free school meals. "

You can book meals a long way in
advance or put a reminder on your
phone.

PLEASE ENSURE DURING SCHOOL HOURS YOU'RE
REACHABLE VIA MOBILE @
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY, ITS VERY IMPORTANT
THAT WE ARE ABLE
CONTACT YOU REGARDING YOUR CHILD.

DSL Designated Safeguarding Leads for Clover Hill VA Infant and Nursery School



(Whals boon. happening 'Zhs weels]

We are excited to show you our new ‘Rainbow room’ based in Reception. The Early years team have worked hard to
redesign this area to what it is now, and we will continue to improve and respond to the needs of our individual children.
All children have enjoyed starting to explore and enjoy what it hag to offer.

Our Rainbow Room provides:

« A therapeutic environment for children with autism and additional needs
- Sengory equipment that can be uged to develop a range of phygical skille
« A calming space for pupils experiencing emotional or behavior difficulties
- Support for children learning to manage their emotions in a safe environment.

Our Rainbow room ig a relaxing, calming environment which allows children to explore the magic. It enables the children to
delve into their sengeg in a soothing enwronment

Nursery Christmas

* sing-a-long
) Join us for some Chl"‘ist!ﬂas
. songs and a minee pie
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Thl,'l\vs.('lay 7th December
1lam or 2.30pm

T
Ralsing money for the
3 children of

WRAPPING UP FOR WINTER!

PLEASE CAN WE REMIND YOU TO ENSURE
YOUR CHILDREN ARE WEARING THE

Christmas school disco
Tuesday 19t December

NECESSARY CLOTHING THROUGHOUT & «"A”"Q Tickets ONLY £1 G )

and Family can

WINTER. JUMPERS, COATS AND BOOTS ARE AR O e e hca ey S

your child has
Receptlon year 1 & year 2 T Ero Bore

3:00-4:00pm ParentPay or at the School Office, Mere mallable

ALL ESSENTIAL THROUGHOUT THE WINTER
MONTHS AS YOUR CHILDREN WILL BE
PLEASE PACK PARTY CLOTHES IN YOUR CHILD"S BAGS IF THEY'D LIKE TO
PLAYING OUTSIDE AND MAY BE DOING CHANGE INTO THEM FOR THE DISCO. THERE HILL BE DRINKS AND SNACKS FOR
OUTSIDE ACTIVITIES. HECHERER NURSERY

CHRISTMAS PARTY!
BIG NORFOLK HCLIDAY FUNI Wednesday 20th December

Booking is officially open for this year's Big Norfolk Holiday Fun program! After weeks of careful planning, we are excited to invite children 8:30‘“:30
across the county to join us for a variety of fun-filled activities scheduled for December 21-22 and January 2-3.Explore a variety of activities
happening throughout the winter break, including outdoor adventures, football, swimming, and drama. N o N U R S E RY

Big Norfolk Holiday Fun is a Norfolk County Council scheme delivered alongside our partners Active Norfolk with AFTERNOON SESSION
W '.-._«"{

funding provided by the Department for Education. It helps your child to be more active, eat well and have fun.




